
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: KAREN GRAHAM <   
Sent: Sunday, July 7, 2024 10:39 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #A-2024-0228, 20 McCleave Crescent  
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I received a notice of Application for Minor Variance at 20 McCleave Crescent so I am providing my 
comments on this application. 
 
By-laws are in place for a reason and it appears that this property is requesting permission after the fact 
for their exterior stairway and driveway widening. 
 
The purpose of the City is to uphold the bylaws  including enforcement which means rejecting this request 
for a variance. 
 
You may include my correspondence on the agenda with the exception of my email address. 
 
K. Graham 
38 McCleave Crescent 
Brampton, ON 
Sent from my iPad 

 


